TEL T84.7542
COLLEGE PARK SALERNQ 283

) A & E ELECTRONICS
RIQ PIEDRAS, P R 00821

February 2, 2009

Dz, Bob Kerr, Director

Reinaldo Velez, Spectrum Manager

National Astronomy and Ionosphere Center

Arecibo Observatory

HC3 Box 53995

Arecibo, PR 00612 RE: WVOZ-FM
Via FAX: 787-878-1861

Dear Gentlemen:

By this means, on behalf of International Broadcasting Corporation, licensee of FM
Broadcast Station WVOZ-FM, Carolina, Puerto Rico, and pursuant to the provisions in
§73.1030 of the Rules & Regulations of the Federal Communications Commission (FCC), please
be notified that minor changes to the existing operation of WVOZ-FM shall be filed with the
FCC proposing to move the transmitting system of the Station from its current location at El
Yunque site, to a proposed site located in Aguas Buenas, 31.8 kilometers West (263°T) from the
present site { Geographical Coordinates: 18" 16’ 23.8" NL; 66° 05" 33.4" WL, NAD 83) . Asa
resuit of the changes proposed, the height of the Antenna Center of Radiation shall decrease to

“be 490 meters AMSL, the operating Effective Power will be increased to be 50 kW in order to
compensate for the loss due to decreased height above average terrain at the new site, the
operating frequency shall remain to be 107.7 MHz (FM Ch.299), the transmitting antenna will
remain to be non-directional circularly polarized, and coverage contours will be adjusted in
accordance to these new parameters and shall be calculated to meet all technical requirements
specified in applicable sections of the referred FCC Rules.

Your evaluation of the changes proposed for any adverse technical impact that these
changes may be predicted to cause in the Arecibo Observatory will be appreciated. Please
forward your comments, questlons and/or endorsement to the attention of the undersigned at

Cei 787-383~9020
FAX: 787-763-4250




